## **Greetings to Abba House Friends & Partners**

Chiang Mai, Thailand - What a Blessing it is to travel around our Northern territory and be invited to share the Gospel of Christ to any and all who ask, even at Thai Buddhist public schools. In a world of ethnic cleansing, it is God's favor. We share various Christian testimonies with Scripture, closing with an altar call saying the sinner's prayer in unison. Over 100 Bibles were handed out to take home. To God be the Glory...Amen



Update on our national Coup de'tat which is still in control, they are rescuing homeless children like seen below and housing them in Buddhist Temples. All our AH efforts to hire a Christian Thai lawyer for human rights have failed, however they will welcome our care to educate and nurture later in 2018. Please be in prayer for our Private Christian Academy to be built and ready to receive them.

Some Go, some send, both must the faithful.



ABBA HOUSE THAILAND winter outreach to Mae taeng
Nursing Home, where our
children sang. Jo'ann and
PanPon pictured on each side
of me were the speakers this
day, with an altar call and
prayer by all the children and
staff



GOD BLESS AS WE SERVE THE KING OF GLORY TOGETHER, DAVID AND JOYCE MOORE